
 

 

 

 

To the members of the committee- 

I am writing on behalf of the over 6000 members of IBEW Local 48 in support of HB 2548 (-2).  

Workers across the state enjoy the right to collectively bargain and Farmworkers deserve that 

same right.  I encourage all members to vote in favor of this important piece of legislation. 

Thank you for your time- 

 

Marshall McGrady 

Political Director and General Supervising Electrician, IBEW Local 48 


